
 

VSA NEWS 

Thank you to all the parents, carers, grandparents, children and staff who have supported our VSA 

events this year. With your help we have raised a total of £5076 for the school this year with a further 

£600+ raised from the class cake sales.  

 

We can’t thank you enough for helping us achieve this. The bulk of this money will go towards further 

improvements to our outdoor spaces over the summer, and has already contributed to this year’s class 

trips, Forest School and Year 4 Leavers dictionaries and party. Each class has spent the proceeds from 

their cake sale on additional items for the classroom - CD players, art supplies, new toys for golden time 

and much more.  

 

As we have raised over £5000 we will now have to register as a Charity over the Summer, which will 

hopefully bring us more fundraising opportunities in the coming years.  

 

As Chair, I would like to thank my amazing committee who haven’t stopped this year, and our children who 

put up with us running the events instead of taking part with them! 

 

We wish all our Year 4s good luck as they move up to Middle School, and we hope everyone enjoys the 

Summer break. 

 

Thank so much again everyone, Helen Loughlin VSA Chair 

 
 

Trinity Street Party 

18th August 12 – 3pm, Milk Street 

Come join the fun at our Community Street Party. Lots of free activities - food and refreshments. Get 

to know your neighbours, and talk to the Trinity Community Group about changes you'd like to see in 

the local area. Volunteers needed to help on the day, contact us using the email address below if you'd 

like to help.  

trinitycommunitygroup@gmail.com        www.trinitycommunitygroup.co.uk  
 

 

Frome Library FREE Summer Holiday Reading Challenge 

 

The children are really excited about ‘Mischief Makers’ which is the theme for this Summer’s Reading 

Challenge.  Children need to take out 6 books of their choice from the Library and read and return 

them to collect 6 stickers for their poster.  Everyone who signs up gets a certificate and if they 

complete the challenge then they are presented with a medal in our September assembly.  Last year 75 

children joined the challenge – can we beat this total this year?  It is all free and there are plenty of 

additional free activities to entertain children of all ages.  Joining the Library is free – parents just 

need to show proof of their ID and address. 
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